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Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

and generous gifts received.

the new topic launches inspiring the children with their learning.
Miss Newton

We Hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas and positive start to 2020. On
behalf of the staff | would also like to thank the children and parents for the lovely

The new term has started with high level of energy, focus and engagement with

Friends of Kilnwood
Vale

For a brand new school
we have been
overwhelemed with the
amazing fundraising by
the school PTA (Parents
& Teacher Association).
In just one term they
have raised over £1000!!
With the profit of the
Christmas  Celebration
raising £200 in just a
couple of hours and that included the lovely visit from Father
Christmas. The children are already benefiting from this
fundraising,
with new
playtime
equipment
that they
chose and
new
resources for

cooking.
Moving forward we would
like to organise a few other ()
events, such as a Reception

Disco and perhaps a
Summer Fayre.

So that we can draw upon
the skill, talent and good will
of the parent community we
are  hosting 2  coffee
meetings on the 27"
January at 9.30am and
7pm. We hope to share the roles and jobs for each event and
find out what people can offer to support the school and
committee. We do hope that you will join us to find out more.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
January 2020
6 INSET — SCHOOL CLOSED
7" 8.45am Back to school
gt 9.30am School Tour for September 2020
15t Yr R Planetarium
9.30am and 7pm Parent Meeting to
27" support Friends of Kilnwood Vale (Coffee
and Cake provided))
February 2020
5t 1.30pm Early Closure for GLF Moderation
140 FoKV Valentine Disco
17 =21 | Half Term Holiday
24 Back to school
March 2020
5th World Book Day
27" School Reports Issued
30 GLF Science Fair
31 2.45pm Gruffalo Class Assembly
April 2020
3 12.10 End of Term
6-19 Easter Holidays
201 INSET SCHOOL CLOSED
21% Back to school

Admissions Consultation for September 2021
Reminder to submit your feedback to West Sussex
County Council by 31 January 2020 on the following
link  www.westsussex.gov.uk/schooladmssions2021
2022 and / or respond to the school consultation by 21
February by completing and returning the response
form to the school office.

*' Spotlight on Safeguarding

Finding ways to talk to our children about

safeguarding and child protection can be
tricky. The NSPCC has developed guidance on 'the
underwear rule' which is useful when talking to young
children about their bodies, privacy and safety.
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keepinechildren
safe/supportfor-parents/underweasrule/

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, Miss Newton or Mrs Holman, either in the
playground, or via the school office or on email info@kilnwoodvaleschool.org (office)
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Nursery children have been exploring their big
guestion

Gruffalo Class Launch into
Space with their new topic by
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How maoan' colour

in the T inh.ow?

They started with an amazmg Science mvestlgatlon as
colours erupted and mixed together. A great
opportunity for children to talk about what they were
seeing as new colours were created.

They have been inspired by
texts such as Elmer the
Elephant and have even
worked as a team to create
their very own Elmer!

exploring the planets, stars
and galaxies from within our
own Planetarium.

These are just some of the resources we have been playing
with to learn about Space. It
also helps us with our phonics
and maths!

And our favourite texts, both fiction
and non ﬂcUon
|

And  have  been
exploring colours in
many creative ways.
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If you have any concerns, comments or questions, please always contact your child’s teacher, Miss Newton or Mrs Holman, either in the
playground, or via the school office or on email info@kilnwoodvaleschool.org (office)
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